
Hi All 

 

Hope you all enjoyed the weekend of football and it was great to experience many ANZAC day 

ceremonies highlighting the service of those who gave some much for our country. Umpires are not 

dissimilar in the sense of service, as we serve the game of football in the WRFL and from my 

observations so far this year it has been fantastic across all discipline, in all grades and I am so proud 

of the way each and every one of your support each other, keep it up. 

 

We have the AFL umpires taking training this week, with boundary and goal umpires on Tuesday 

night and field umpires on Thursday night. If you can get to training you will be coached by current 

AFL umpires, so a great opportunity. 

 

The goal umpires have a coaching session on Thursday night after training and again meals are on 

Thursday night please email the WRFLUA Terry O'Donnell  terry.o.donnell@live.com.au 

Please make sure Schedula is up to date as Mother’s Day is two weeks away and we have a number 

of evening/night games. 

 

  

Catch you on the track 

Mark 

Week 
Commencing 
Monday 

Monday 
  

Tuesday Thursday Weekend 

26 April MacKillop Academy 
for MacKillop 
students only 
 
3.30-4.30pm 

Training 
AFL umpires 
take training 
for boundary 
and goal 

Training Alex Wheaton takes 
training for the field umpires 
 
Goal umpires coaching session 
commencing 6.30pm 

  

3 May MacKillop Academy 
for MacKillop 
students only 
 
3.30-4.30pm 

Training Training-Skills 
 
Field umpires coaching session 
commencing 6.45pm 

  

10 May MacKillop Academy 
for MacKillop 
students only 
 
3.30-4.30pm 

Training Training-Skills Mother’s Day 
SUNDAY 

17 May MacKillop Academy 
for MacKillop 
students only 
 
3.30-4.30pm 

Training Training-Skills   
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